
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice for the Students of Class X and their Parents   

          Dated: 17.01.2025 

Dear Parents /Students,  

After the last Pre-Board Examination on Wed., 22.01.2025 students of Class X are 

required to attend regular School from Thursday, 23
rd

 Jan., 2025 to Monday, 3
rd

 Feb., 

2025 wherein remedial teaching will take place.  After this date the Class X students 

will be on preparatory holidays upto start of Board Examination.  However, all students 

are most welcome to come to school any day, during School working hours, to clarify 

any Topic/ Chapter/ Lesson of any Subject, with the respective Subject Teachers.  

Students are encouraged to kindly use this facility offered by the School. (The Class X 

students will wear proper School Uniform, if coming to school) 

 

Principal  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 


